From: Puco ContactOPSB

To: Puco Docketin
Subject: public comment #19-1073-EL-BTX
Date: Thursday, February 4, 2021 2:15:07 PM

From: Catherine Limbird <forkeepsphotos@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 1:40 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Emerson Creek Transmission Line #19-1073-EL-BTX

Please post this email to the Public Comments section of Case # 19-1073-EL-BTX

We wish to state our opposition to the Ohio Power Siting Board towards the Emerson Creek Transmission Line
project and also to the Emerson Creek Wind Turbine project. We own land that is adjacent to where the
transmission line will be located, as well as being very close to multiple wind turbines. Two of our daughters and
their families live right in that area. We have voiced our concern toward this project in the past. Our feelings have
not changed. If anything, they have grown stronger than ever against both of these projects, as well as any wind
projects, including those in Seneca County where we reside and own property as well.

Please do not approve these projects. The decision you make will affect our lives forever, and not in a positive
way.

Thank you,

Catherine and James Limbird

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not
click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click the Phish Alert
Button if available.
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